
BUDGET WORKSHOP
MARCH 9, 2009

ATTENDANCE: Mayor John Falci
Trustees: Joseph Dick & Frank Libordi
Clerk Kristene Libordi

Mayor opened the meeting at 6:20 PM.

A5110.2 $41,000 - To be used for the purchase of a mini excavator & trailer to pull

The board discussed the purchase of a new dump truck for the DPW. It was agreed upon that it should be
purchased out of the present budget. They will make a motion at the Regular board meeting to move funds
into the Street equipment account.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:50PM.

Village Clerk
Kristene Libordi


